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Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 9:41 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
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Dear Clerk,

I support the proposed amended GR 23 because allowing more professional guardians on the Certified Professional
Guardian Board would increase Board expertise; and because making meetings public will promote transparency
and public confidence in the Board.

Thank you.

- Claire Knight
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